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I support declaring that every person has a right to personal reproductive autonomy. 
Women should have access to healthcare, and the medical treatment between a 
woman and her doctor should involve no one else. Laws that criminalize how our 
bodies naturally function is illogical, however it is happening across the country and 
we need protections. As a social worker, as a mom, as a human, this proposed 
amendment is necessary.


